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 The meeting started at 8:20 p.m. on Tuesday, April 5, 2005, in the West Conference 
Room at the Town Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York.  The following were in 
attendance:  John Brugger, Patricia Connors, Dave Hale, Ken Reid, and Marleen Cain, Clerk.  
Also in attendance were Ross, Terry and Cheryl Cooley, Eric Johnson, JoAnn and Joey 
Pellegrino, and Elliotte Bowerman from the Brockport Post. 
 The proposed amendments had been sent to Monroe County Planning & Development, 
Town Planning Board, Village Planning Board, Environmental Conservation Board, and Bob 
King at the Agriculture and Farmland Protection Board for review and comments.  The response 
from Monroe County Planning & Development was distributed.  The Town Planning Board 
minutes were distributed.  A letter from Scott Winner that is a compilation of comments from the 
Village Planning Board, Village Board and Village Engineer was distributed. 
 The Committee reviewed the responses. 
 Village comments were gone through item by item.  Further changes will be made to the 
Comprehensive Plan, copies of which will be made a part of these minutes. 
 After discussion it was decided that the Plan will continue to be called Update 2002 with 
Amended 2005 listed on the cover sheet.  This continues to show that the Plan was rewritten and 
adopted in 2002 with small amendments made in 2005. 
 The Town Planning Board minutes were reviewed and no further changes will be made to 
the Plan. 
 In reviewing Mr. King’s comments, the organization name and date will be corrected in 
the first paragraph under soils on page 2-15.  This amended page will be made a part of these 
minutes.  His other comments are referred to the next review of the Plan. 
 There is not a quorum in attendance tonight therefore discussion on the rezoning issues 
and completion of the amendments is deferred until a meeting with a full quorum can be present.  
The minutes from the Public Hearing will be distributed to all members prior to that meeting.  
Two dates for consideration are Friday, April 8th or Monday, April 11th, at 5:00 p.m. 
 Mrs. Connors told the visitors that the minutes from the Public Hearing will also be listed 
on the Town’s web site at www.townofsweden.org as soon as they are completed.  The date and 
time of the next committee meeting will also be shown as soon as it is established. 
 Meeting ended at 9:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marleen M. Cain 


